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Team Colour …………………………… 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sports Festival 

 

On Tuesday 18th June we will be taking all the Year Two children to Leigh Beck Infant and Nursery 

Academy for a sports festival.  We will be travelling by coach leaving at 9.15 and returning in time for 

normal lunchtime arrangements.  We will be providing the children with a snack and a drink to have 

during the morning. 

 

The children will participate in a range of activities for their ‘colour’ team.  (see top of page).  

Unfortunately due to space it is not possible to invite parents to this event but we look forward to seeing 

you at our Key Stage One sports at Northwick on the 7th June at 1.30pm. 

 

Please send them to school on the 18th June in their P.E. shorts, trainers and team colour t-shirt (or plain 

white and we will put a colour sticker on it!) and a sunhat.  If necessary, please apply sun cream before 

they come into school.  They can stay in their P.E. kit all day and do not need to bring their school 

inform to school.  To enable them to participate, please return the slip asap to their class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Sports Festival                                        Please complete and return to the office 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………..  Class: ...…………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by coach to Leigh Beck for a Sports Festival on Tuesday 18th 

June. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and Nursery 

Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

